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Netherlee Primary Choirs 

Session 2022-23 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to give you some information about the arrangements for our school choirs this 

session: 

Primary 7 Choir 

During the first and second terms, we will run a Primary 7 Choir, which will be open to any Primary 

7 pupils who have an interest in singing and are keen to come along and get involved. These 

pupils will commit to rehearsing every week and will have the opportunity to perform for our school 

community as part of our Christmas arrangements in December.  

Choir rehearsals will take place on Monday afternoons at 2.25pm in the Hub, beginning on 

Monday 29th August, and will be led once again by Mr Watson. Any pupils interested in joining 

should let their class teacher know. 

Primary 6 Choir 

From January until March, we will run a Primary 6 choir, giving any Primary 6 pupils who have an 

interest in singing, the opportunity to come along to weekly rehearsals to sing together. These 

pupils will then be able to perform for the school community at our Easter Service in March. 

Giving all of our Primary 6 and 7 pupils the chance to join the choir during one of these terms, will 

enable us to be able to offer this opportunity to all of our Primary 6 and 7 pupils.  During the 

summer term, we plan to run a smaller, selective choir for pupils who have shown commitment to 

rehearsals throughout the year and show ability and enthusiasm for singing. More details of this 

will follow later on in the session. 

We hope that as many of our Primary 6 and 7 pupils as possible will take up the opportunity to sing 

together and enjoy performing for our school community.  

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any further questions about our choirs for this 

session. 

Kindest regards, 

 

 

Lorna Wharton 

Principal Teacher 


